
Spring Meadow Infant and Nursery School 

 

Fortnightly Newsletter 28th February 2025 
 

Headteacher’s comments 
 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring Term. I hope you all had a lovely break. The weather 
still seems to be cold so please ensure the children are prepared for all weathers. Hopefully it will 
start to warm up soon!  
 
Thank you to everyone who has been supportive of the new gate system. It seems to be working 
really well and with Mr Peachey and Mr Harding manning the gate we have had less traffic issues in 
the car park.  
 
There is lots going on over the next few weeks, so please ensure you have all the dates in your 
diaries.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend 
 
Laura Fielding 

 
Staffing Vacancies 
We are pleased to announce we have recruited a new teacher to start with us in September 2025. 
We will share more details once we have confirmed which class and year group they will be working 
in.  
 
We will shortly start advertising for our new positions in the unit expansion - please do sign post 
anyone our way if you think they would be a good fit.  
 

Book Fair 
Thank you so much to everyone who supported the book fair. We raised £262.44 for the school to 
spend on books.  

 
Attendance 
Thank you to everyone who attends school promptly. It is really important for children to arrive at 
school on time. The children learn phonics from 9am and therefore if they are late regularly they are 
missing key learning. The school doors open at 0845 and registers close at 0855.  
 

School Disco 
We will be hosting another school disco on 13th March 3.30pm-4.30pm for children in Reception and 
Key Stage One. Please book your tickets via the Arbor app.  
 

World Book Day 
On Thursday next week (6th March) it is World Book Day. We are holding a non-uniform day and will 
be completing lots of book related activities in the school day.  

 
Parents Evening 
We have changed the date for our parents evening due to staff training clashes on other evenings. 
They are now Tuesday 11th March and Wednesday 12th March. Please ensure you have booked your 
slot via the Arbor app. If you struggle to book, please come and speak to the office who can book a 
slot for you.  

 



Spring Meadow Infant and Nursery School 

 

Dates for the diary:  
March 2025 

6th March World Book day 

11th March  Parents evening 1530-1730 

12th March Parents evening 1530-1800 

12th March SEND Coffee Afternoon 1430 

13th March School Disco 

13th March Clovers coffee afternoon @1430 

19th March Class photos 

26th March iRock Concert 

April 2025 

2nd April Year 1 production to parents 1400 

3rd April Year 1 production to parents 1400 

4th April Last day of term 

 
 
 


